

Office of the Chief Executive Officer
Victorian Energy Networks Corporation
Level 2 Yarra Tower
World Trade Centre
Siddeley Street
Melbourne Vic 3005
Telephone (03) 8664 6500
Facsimile (03) 8664 6510

23 December 2005

Dr John Tamblyn Chairman Australian Energy Market Commission PO Box H166 AUSTRALIAN SQUARE NSW 1215

By Email: submissions@aemc.gov.au

Dear John

Submission on Pricing Issues Paper

VENCorp welcomes the opportunity to comment on the Australian Energy Market Commission's (AEMC) Pricing Issues Paper (Issues Paper). VENCorp is aware of the submission submitted to the AEMC on behalf of the Transmission Network Owners (TNOs) and supports the position of the TNOs in relation to the Transmission Pricing issues.

VENCorp has no additional comments to provide on the Issues Paper at this stage.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Louis Tirpcou on ☎(03) 8664 6615.

Yours sincerely

Matt Zema

Chief Executive Officer

M. Zamen